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May 23, 1997

Mr. K. P. Powers

Plant General Manager

Big Rock Point Nuclear Plant
Consumers Power Company
10269 US 31 North
Charlevoix, Ml 49720

SUBJECT:  NRC INSPECTION REPORT 5C-155/97006(DRS)

Dear Mr. Powers:

On May 2, 1997, the NRC completed a security inspection at your Big Rock Point Nuclear
Plant. The enclosed report presents the resuits of that inspection.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified .. the report. Within these areas, the
inspection consisted of a selective examination of procwdures and representative records,
observations, and interviews with personnel.

The objective of the inspection effort was to determine whether activities authorized by
the license were conducted safely and in accordance with NRC requirements. The
enclosed report presents the results of that inspection.

No cited violations of NRC requirements were noted in the areas inspected. The Vehicle
Barrier System was effectively implemented. Some procedure weaknesses were noted in
reference to the Vehicle Barrier System. Positive observations were noted in several areas
inspected including, for example, security force training and security force performance.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC’s "Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter
and its enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room (PDR).

Sincerely,

/s/ Cynthia D, Pederson

Cynthia D. Pederson, Director
Division of Reactor Safety
280057
Docket No. 50-155
License No. DPR-6

Enclosure:  Inspection Report 50-155/97006(DRS)
DOCUMENT NAME: G:\DRS\BRP27006.DRS (SEE PREVIOUS CONCURRENCE)

To receive a copy of this document, indicate in the box "C" = Copy without attach/encl
"E" = Copy with attach/enc! "N" = No copy \
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